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“We believe that students have the right to achieve their full potential within a caring and respectful environment” 

 

Friday November 6, 2015 

Remembrance 
 
Dear students, parents, Kookums and Mooshums, 

 

Tansi! 

 
Next week, while school is not in session, Remembrance Day will occur on November 11th. Even though the 

school is not holding an official Remembrance Day ceremony, staff and students have been learning about the 

sacrifices that Canadian men and women made over the years to protect our rights and freedoms. Many of these 

rights we just exercised; the right to vote and the right to an education. So on November 11th, take a few 

moments to discuss the importance of democracy with your children and say a prayer for those men and women 

who bravely served and who are still serving in our Canadian Armed Forces to protect our freedoms and bring 

democracy to others. 

 

Winter Clothing! 
 

Reminder – when your child returns to school please make sure they bring warm winter clothing and footwear. 

They also need a good pair of indoor gym shoes. 

 

Family Movie Night 
 
Thank you to all the students, parents and community members who attended the family movie night this past 

Wednesday night. It was well attended with over 60 people in attendance. Thank you to Waypoints for 

sponsoring the event and bringing pizza, popcorn and hot chocolate. It was a quite enjoyable night to spend with 

family. I hope we as a community are able to do more family events at the school in the near future! 

 

Students enjoy next week off from school – hopefully some snow comes to play with! 

 

Mahsi! 

 

Mr. Carson, Principal 

 

Important Dates: 

Monday November 9 to 13 – No School – November Break 

Monday November 16 – School resumes at 8:30am 

Monday November 16 – Local School Board meeting – 7:30pm – School Library 
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Lunch 
 
Pork and beans – yummy!!! Pork and beans – eww gross!!! We all have foods we like and dislike. This past 

week we had some students who did not like pork and beans. Unfortunately, we do not have a choice of menu. 

But we do have a menu so students are encouraged to check the menu before 9:00am to see if they like it or not. 

If they don’t, they can call home to have an alternate lunch brought in. When we return to school after the 

November break we will be on WEEK 1 of the lunch menu. 

 

School Website 
 

Check out Conklin Community School’s website www.conklincommunityschool.ca! The website is mobile 
friendly and is easy to navigate on your phone or i-Pad!  

 

 

 

http://conklincommunityschool.ca/

